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July 18, 1969

Docket No. 50-133

Dr. Stephen H. Hanauer
Chairman, Advisory Committee
on Reactor Safeguards_

U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
~

Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Hanauer:

Three (3) copies of the following are transmitted
for the information of the Committee:

Letter from Pacific Gas and Electric Company
dated July 11, 1969,. transmitting Proposed
Change No. 27 to the "echnical Specifications
of License No. DPR-7 requesting deletion of
the existing limit on control rod withdrawal
time for the Humboldt Bay Unit No. 3 reactor.

Sincerely,
,,

Peter A. Morris, Director 1

Division of Reactor Licensing |,

Enclosures:,
.
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